
Dear xxxx,

Summer holidays are upon us and we wanted to remind you and 
your students about the list of  ‘50 Quirky Things’ you can only do 
in Halton! The list can be downloaded on the Visit Halton website.  
https://visithalton.co.uk/50-things/

Borough of Halton is celebrating its 50th anniversary, and we 
want you and your students to be a part of it!

’50 Quirky Things You Can Only Do in Halton’
This curated list features 50 handpicked experiences highlighting 
the unique, quirky, and very best of Halton. From taking a selfie 
with a giant to patting a famous pig, families can only experience 
these things in Halton!

Come and Visit Halton
We invite you to encourage your pupils and their families to 
explore the wonders of Halton by trying out the "50 Quirky 
Things." Whether they're local residents looking for new 
adventures or seeking a unique family experience, Halton has it 
all.

https://visithalton.co.uk/50-things/


How You Can Get Involved
Share the news with your students and let them know about the 
extraordinary experiences waiting for them in Halton. We believe 
"50 Quirky Things to Do in Halton" is a must-do for all the family 
this summer. From discovering a giant, patting a pig to finding 
Paul McCartney’s favourite beach.

You can also enter our monthly competition by commenting, tag 
and following @visithalton with the hashtag #HaltonHighlights. 

If you want to share any of your pictures, then please use the 
hashtag #HaltonHighlights 

Please contact Steph Davies at Halton Borough Council if you 
require any further information.  stephanie.davies@halton.gov.uk

www.visithalton.co.uk 
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